
15th November 2022

RE - Change of P.E Unit for Years 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6

Dear Parents and Carers

Due to unforeseen circumstances with indoor spaces, we will have to change our current P.E unit from Gymnastics to
Ball Skills.

This means changing from using the Sports Hall to using the field and netball courts for lessons, so please send your
child to school on P.E days with a warm coat and  a warm P.E kit with spare socks in case the grass is wet.

Alternative arrangements will be made if the weather is very poor but we will endeavour to take part in outdoor P.E until
further notice.

Yours faithfully

Mrs C.E Russell
Primary P.E Coordinator


